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Architect Firm to Host Community Session on South Mebane Elementary Bond Project 
Morris-Berg Architects to share initial concepts at community session on March 26 

  

The architect/design firm selected for the South Mebane Elementary construction and renovation project that 

will be financed with voter-approved bond proceeds will host a community information and input session on 

Thursday, March 26 at 6:00 pm in the school gymnasium.  South Mebane Elementary is located at 600 South 

Third Street in Mebane. 

  

Community members are invited to attend for the opportunity to see initial concept ideas for the project and 

participate in an input-gathering session led by representatives of Morris-Berg Architects from Charlotte, North 

Carolina.  
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